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Improved VGM system

o meet the requirements of the Danish Maritime Authority for the accuracy of
weighing containers for VGM, CMP has invested in a new system that can
meet the new requirements.

This means that CMP will still be able to service your customers with VGM
certificates.

In addition, you will see that the weight description goes from being in
"round" tons to being completely reduced to 10 kilogram differences.



Please note that it does not mean we can weigh a multi-ton container in a
range of exactly 10 kg.

But the weighing is now far more precise than it did in the first year of VGM
with the dispensation from the Danish Maritime Authority.

We hope you all enjoy the new systems.

Finally, we wish everybody a good summer.
CMP
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